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Dear Senator,

SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful concealed carry in Oregon.
The requirements proposed in the "dash-2" and "dash-4" amendments are onerous,
unnecessary and almost impossible to comply with.

I strongly urge you to consider your constituents and not the deep pockets of New York
billionaires who are promoting this harmful legislation and vote "NO™ on the amended SB
764.

SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due process. As amended by
the "dash 1" amendments it is far worse.

Vote "NO" on SB 868 and the "*dash-1""amendments, and vote "*NO"" on SB 764.

THE DEMOCRATS DESPISE PRESIDENT TRUMP BECAUSE OF HIS IDEOLOGY, YET
CONTINUE TO TYRANNICALLY ENFORCE THEIR OWN ASSAULTING THE VERY
FOUNDATION OF OUR CIVIL RIGHTS.

OREGONIANS, INCLUDING COUNTY SHERIFFS, COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, AND
MAYORS, ALREADY DISOBEY YOUR LAWS AND CONSIDER YOU AS THE
PUPPETS OF OUT-OF-STATE ACTIVISTS WHO HAVE NO RIGHT TO INTERFERE.

IF YOU CONTINUE TO TEAR OREGON APART WITH YOUR POLARIZING BILLS
AND EXCLUSIVELY LIBERAL AGENDA, IGNORING HALF OF YOUR
CONSTITUENTS, THEN THE CONSEQUENCES ARE ON YOUR HANDS.

David Qotsaisaw

Talent, OR 97540
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